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Morning Tania

As discussed

Outdoor music will be restricted to low-level, background recorded music and shall be
turned off at 10:00 pm each evening. Site does close at 10pm, although we are permitted
until midnight
No live music shall be provided outdoors. Live music indoors only
Alcohol will only be available for takeaway when purchased alongside food.  Correct
You mention that all alcohol sales will end at 10pm, I take it this refers to off sales only
since you are already permitted the supply of alcohol for on sales until 00:00 Correct, all
sales will finish at 10pm. If we wish to extend, we will apply for a temporary event licence.

Kind regards

Michelle

Deep Blue Facilities
Deep Blue Restaurants Ltd.

+44 173 722 2228

www.deepbluerestaurants.com

Facilities@DeepBlueRestaurants.com

Chapter House, 33 London Road, Reigate, RH2 9HZ

From: Tania Jardim <tania.jardim@bcpcouncil.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 4:25 PM
To: Deep Blue Facilities <Facilities@DeepBlueRestaurants.com>
Subject: RE: Harry Ramsden Bournemouth - Premise Licence Variation

Dear Michelle,

Thank you for copying me into this email.

I note your reference to the following: -

Outdoor music will be restricted to low-level, background recorded music and shall be
turned off at 10:00 pm each evening.
No live music shall be provided outdoors.

APPENDIX 5



Alcohol will only be available for takeaway when purchased alongside food. 
You mention that all alcohol sales will end at 10pm, I take it this refers to off sales only
since you are already permitted the supply of alcohol for on sales until 00:00.

The above points did not form part of your application, I take these amendments are being
proposed/offered as a form of mediation and for inclusion in the licence, should it be granted? 
Please can you confirm?

I would be grateful for your confirmation by return, so that it can form part of my report.

Kind regards

Tania

Tania Jardim
Licensing Officer
Housing & Public Protection
T. 01202 817895
tania.jardim@bcpcouncil.gov.uk
bcpcouncil.gov.uk

From: Deep Blue Facilities <Facilities@DeepBlueRestaurants.com> 
Sent: 02 May 2025 15:57
To: Deep Blue Facilities <Facilities@DeepBlueRestaurants.com>
Subject: Harry Ramsden Bournemouth - Premise Licence Variation

Dear Neighbours,

Please find attached a letter regarding the variation of our Premises Licence at Harry Ramsden
Bournemouth.

We sincerely hope the contents address any concerns, and that a hearing on Tuesday, 20th May will not be
necessary.

Kind regards

Michelle Clark

Deep Blue Facilities
Deep Blue Restaurants Ltd.




